
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Cards 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is getting close to the time of year when many of our children will want to send Christmas cards to their 
friends. Due to the Covid 19 restrictions we have had to consider how we can do this safely and keep in 
line with the Government guidance.  
 
If your child would like to send Christmas Cards to friends in their class bubble they can do, but we must 
ask that they follow the below instructions:  
 

• All Christmas cards must be in school before Friday 11th December.  
• The cards will be placed in quarantine for the weekend and will be handed out on Monday 14th 

December.  
• Cards can only go to your child's bubble (class) this year, we are unable to hand out to other 

bubbles.  

We have had some requests from parents for class names to enable children to write their cards. These 
will be available by email please email your child's teacher on their class email if you would like a class list.  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
 
 

 
 
Miss Arnold 

Head of School  
 


